
 

OSM Fall 2018 Newsletter 
 
 
Greetings Everyone, 
 
The magic of the New School Year has begun, and we are so grateful to all our students, their 
families and friends for supporting our School of Music with love and dedication. Olenka 
School of Music is celebrating 25 years of sharing the love of music, building a Musical 
Community for singing, playing, dancing and smiling musicians, ranging from 1 to 99 year 
olds! 
  
Please share the Gift of Music with your friends and family! 
Introduce OSM to your friend, and as our THANKS we will send you and your friend a $15 
credit towards your next tuition payment. 
 
To celebrate OSM's 25th Anniversary, we've created a brand new Facebook page with our new 
name: Olenka School of Music and the Arts. We've hired a photographer to join some of our 
classes and help capture the school's love of music and fun of learning for social media 
purposes. Be sure to "like" our Facebook page so you don't miss out on any great photos of 
your children caught in the act of learning music! To have your child featured, please be sure 
to fill out a Photo Release Form. (Paper copy available at school locations.) 
Write a Facebook review of your experience at OSM before 10/1/18 and receive $10 off the 
next semester's tuition! 
 
Did you know that at Olenka School of Music and the Arts we now offer Dance and Yoga 
classes? 
Trial Dance classes are available on Tuesdays in September and October.  
Visit olenkaschoolofmusic.com/dance to learn more. 
Yoga classes are starting soon! 
Visit olenkaschoolofmusic.com for Yoga class options. 
 
Our office hours have changed for the new school year. Please call ahead if stopping in in-
between classes to avoid any inconvenience.  
New Columbia Office Hours 
Monday - Thursday 10:30 AM - 6:30 PM 
Friday 10:30 AM - 4:30 PM 
Saturday 9:30 AM - 12:30 PM 
Closed Sunday 
 
Please contact us at 410-309-0770 for assistance. 
 
Musically Yours, 
Olenka School of Music and the Arts 


